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To:      Anne Brennan 
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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Contact:   Paul Mina      

Phone: (888) 811-3291 x 4824 

Fax:    (508) 875-8862 

Email:   paul.mina@uwotc.org 

 

UNITED WAY OF TRI-COUNTY & THE SALVATION ARMY JOIN 

TOGETHER TO PROVIDE HOT MEALS 5 NIGHTS A WEEK  

FOR THE HUNGERY IN OUR COMMUNITY 
Pearl St. Cupboard & Café to House New Effort 

 

 

Framingham, MA; Beginning January 8th United Way’s Pearl St. Cupboard & Café at Park will be 

serving up hot meals five nights a week as part of a new collaboration with the Salvation Army of 

Framingham. This expansion of their current evening meal program which is offered on Tuesday and 

Thursday nights is due to the Salvation Army’s recent announcement that they have sold their property 

on Concord St. and are moving into a new facility on Howard St. that does not have a commercial 

kitchen.. “The Salvation Army and United Way have partnered together for decades and we are 

pleased to be able to cover the service gap that will be left by their move” said Paul Mina, President & 

CEO of the United Way”. We are pleased to be working together with the Salvation Army to continue 

hot meals in Framingham 5 nights a week”  
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